
Aug 31, 2021

Dear Caledonia Community Schools community,

Caledonia Community Schools (CCS) is committed to the health and well-being of our students,
families, staff, volunteers, and community, and we want to provide you with the latest
communications and information regarding COVID-19.

The COVID-19 resource page on our website has been updated to include the following
important information for families:

● CCS COVID-19 Prevention Strategy Summary
● Information on COVID-19 Testing and Vaccination Sites
● KISD Data Dashboard

It is also important for families to continue to monitor concerning symptoms for COVID-19, and
follow the best practices provided by the Kent County Health Department, Michigan Health
Department, and CDC.

If you have any questions, concerns, or need additional information, please contact your school
directly.

Sincerely,

CCS Administration

https://www.calschools.org/departments/office-the-superintendent/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1sZNhjJtddyEeFQTx50LaXjlpLZFizfg8hYbc0qyP-Ws/edit
https://www.accesskent.com/Health/Immunizations/
https://www.kentisd.org/parents--community/covid-19-resources/covid-19-district-dashboard/
https://www.calschools.org/downloads/district/symptom_screener.pdf

